
NATIONAL FINALS HERE WE COME!  
 

The Sussex Junior Teams enjoyed great success at the weekend, in Stage 2 of the England 

Squash Junior Inter-County Championships, when the Under 19, Under-17, and U-13 

Boys all won their groups, to secure a place in the National Finals in January, when all 

three should be realistically in contention for further honours.  The Under-15 Boys just 

missed out, losing 3/2 to Essex, and the U-19 Girls had to withdraw as players were 

unavailable, a particularly disappointing situation, as it was potentially the same team who 

won the tittle last year.  We had two Under-11 Boys' Teams in action, and they both 

performed with great credit against stiff opposition, whilst the Under-15 Girls won through to 

the National Trophy Final, and both the Under-13 and Under-11 Girls battled very well to 

win one and lose one in their leagues. 

 

The details of both Teams and Results are to be found on the League Master Website < 

junioricc.leaguemaster.co.uk >, and a few Team Photos should be arriving soon. 

 

Well Done and Many Thanks to all who were involved with this Stage 2 success - 

Players, Parents, Team Managers, and all Supporters play such a crucial role in the overall 

Sussex team effort, and I very much appreciate it. 

 

Now let's all prepare for those National Finals. 

 

Graham (Stevenson) 
Senior County Coach  

 

Boys and Girls U15 Teams Post Match 

 

http://junioricc.leaguemaster.co.uk/

